
Questions?  Contact the Applications Department at (651) 450-5234, Press 3. 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Effective on orders scheduled to ship January 3, 2011, Series Number Panel Plate will increase in overall height to 
accommodate the new Waterous anniversary logo. Note that this panel plate will be used from January 1, 2011 to 
December 31, 2011 only. 

• Plate Dimensions: The height of the panel plate has increased by .812 inches to accommodate the new 
Waterous 125th anniversary logo. All other dimensions of the panel plate remain the same including the 
attachment points (see figure below). 
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NOTE: The information in this technical bulletin was current at the time of printing. Waterous reserves the 
right to change this information. 
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